
Litter Pick - Volunteers Required  

We are organising a litter pick to clear the accumulated litter 
along the A607 where it runs through the village on Sunday 13th 
April commencing at 10am 

All PPE and litter picking equipment will be supplied, but 
volunteers are requested to wear appropriate clothing for the 
likely weather conditions. 

We will meet by the crossroads on the A607  at 10am when a 
safety briefing will be given and equipment issued. 

If you are able to help to keep our village clean, then please let 
me know , so that I can ensure there is adequate equipment for 
all . 

Many thanks. 

Andy Crawley 

01400 318453 / 07986 548474 


